
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Many apologies that due to unforeseen circumstances, last week’s 

Homelink didn’t get sent out on Friday.  

Reports  

All pupils should have brought home their end of year reports on 

Friday. If you would like to talk with your child’s teacher about your 

child’s report, please speak to them on the door to make an 

appointment, or ring the office to leave a message for them. 

Attendance and Punctuality Letters 

You will also have received a letter about your child’s 

attendance this year, telling you if their attendance 

was Good, Low, Poor or Very Poor. We expect all 

children to attend for at least 96% of the time. Children 

should ONLY be absent if they are too ill to be in school. 

Good = 96% or more 

Low = 90-96% 

Poor = 80-90% 

Very Poor = less than 80% 

Children also need to be in school on time. Class doors close at 8:55. If 

children arrive after this time, they miss out on learning that they really 

need. Please make sure children arrive on time.  

In September, we will be increasing our expectations 

around attendance and punctuality. More 

information will follow! 

Parents’ Guide 

This week’s Guide is about how young people use 

and experience the internet. I hope you find it 

informative. 

Mr Elcock (Deputy Head) 

 

Friday  2020 

Friday 1st July 
2022 



Last week’s attendance and punctuality 

Nursery 

Morning: 84% & 1 Late Afternoon:  79% & 2 Lates 

Reception 

Spinners: 89% & 5 Lates Twisters: 79% & 8 Lates 

Year 1 

Delius: 90% & 5 Lates Hockney: 93% & 2 Lates 

Year 2 

Forster: 91% & 3 Lates Lister: 83% & 3 Lates 

Year 3   

Bronte: 95% & 3 Lates Haworth: 96% & 5 Lates 

Year 4   

McMillan:  87% & 5 Lates Priestley:  97% & 6 Lates 

Year 5   

Salt:  96% & 2 Lates Jowett:  90% & 7 Lates 

Year 6   

Appleton: 88% & 9 Lates Cartwright: 90% & 11 Lates 

 

Superstars 
 
We are now beginning to hold Celebration Collective Worship 

(Assemblies) on Friday mornings. We hope that in a few weeks we will, 

once again, be able to invite parents to join us in celebrating our 

pupils’ achievements. We will let you know when this will happen. 
 

Well done to all our Superstars below… 

  

Nursery 

Morning: Aima  Afternoon: Hashim 

Reception 

Spinners: Samuel & Raima Twisters: Hassan & Laibah 

Year 1 

Delius: Zohaib & Iqra Hockney: Saad & Afan 

Year 2 

Forster: Leona & Ahmed Lister: Mujahid & Haaniyah 

Year 3   

Bronte:  The Whole Class Haworth: The Whole Class  

Year 4   

McMillan: McKenzie & Anaya Priestley: Alyzah & Manasa 

Year 5   

Salt: Yahyaa & Tanya Jowett:  Hasher & Jawairia 

Year 6   

Appleton:  Ruhma & Haider Cartwright: Leah & Affan 
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